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Ms. Papa’s Page

September 18, 2017

Meet the Teacher

This Thursday, from 4:30 – 6:00 will be our Title 1 Night and Meet the Teacher Night. There will be a meeting in the gym at 4:30 and then you will come into my room and I will have a short presentation on what to expect for your child in third grade. I will repeat the presentation again at 5:30 in case anyone has multiple children at our school. This is a perfect time to ask questions about Eureka Math, Storytown, homework, etc. I hope you can join us in Room 104.
Math

We are well into our 1st Module in Eureka Math. I have put links on the class website for extra help. There also will be Homework Helper Books coming home at the Meet the Teacher Night. The vocabulary is important and with the Homework Helper Book, you can see how the material was presented in class. There are Youtube videos also for each lesson. 
Spelling Homework

Today we started with our first story in Storytown, Ruby the Copycat. There are 20 spelling words that the students are working with this week. Next week the focus will be on the Robust Vocabulary words and a comprehension test will be given on September 29th. The spelling test will be given this Friday, on September 22nd. The words are listed on the class website.

Reading Logs (menus)
Each child is required to read for 20 minutes each night at home. We use the Reading Menus in third grade for students to complete each week. These are due each Friday. Each child should have an independent reading book in their desk and at home. If they are reading a chapter book, they can bring it to school and take it home each day. The way to become a better reader is to read! I also encourage parents to read books to third graders that are a few levels above their reading level. This helps build vocabulary and the children LOVE it!
Scholastic Book Orders

Today I am sending home book orders. If you are interested, the book orders are due 9/29. 

Contact Me

Email: lpapa@pacek-8.org
Voicemail: 248-569-1060, ext. 2104

Website: mspapa@weebly.com
